
August 28, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to a new school year at Nativity! To our returning families, welcome back! I 

hope your summer was fun and relaxing. To our new families, welcome to Nativity! We are 

happy that you have chosen Nativity as the school to assist and encourage your child/ren's 

growth in education and faith. 

My name is Ms. Lauren Hernandez and I am the Nativity Day Care Director. My other 

responsibilities include assisting the First Grade teacher. 

This is my second year as part of the faculty and staff of Nativity, however I have a long 

history with Nativity and I am an alumnae. I am so excited to begin this year and am grateful to 

have an opportunity to work here. 

Below please find guidelines and other information needed for our After School program. 

This program is intended for the students of Nativity Catholic School (Tk - 8th) whose parents 

desire a safe and engaging place for their child/ren before or after school. 

This program includes dedicated homework time, supervised play, and other planned 

activities determined by our staff. Our number one priority is the safety and care of your 

child/ren. If you wish to contact me with any questions or concerns, I have my email and phone 

number listed below. 

I hope everyone has a great school filled with growth! 

God bless, 

Ms. Lauren Hernandez 

Daycare Director 

First Grade Aide 

Nativity Catholic School 

Email: lauren.hernandez95@yahoo.com 

Main office phone: (310) 328-5387 ext. 304 












